DATE: 6-29-23

RE: 2022 TMDL Annual Report for City of Coburg

The City of Coburg would like to present their 2022 annual report for the TMDL. We are pleased to inform the DEQ that we meet many of the goals as you will see in our Status Updates. Please feel free to reach out with any questions you may have regarding the report presented.

Thanks

Brian Harmon

Public Works Director 91136 N. Willamette St. | PO Box 8316 Coburg, OR 97408

P: 541-228-8281

brian.harmon@ci.coburg.or.us www.coburgoregon.org